
February 24, 2011 

To the Planning Committee members: 

We the undersigned object to Fifty- Six apartments being built at the end of Arch Street. We all are 

concern about crowding the residential area, traffics concerns which already exist & crime. 

Everyone uses Arch Street to exit on to Highway 18 /Highland. Long Street is not an exit .Arch; Henry & 

Irby Streets are all dead end streets with only one-way out which is by Arch Street exit. We have a 

problem with the trains that cross Highland backing up traffic several times of the day. The workforce 

form the industrial area is traveling on hwy 18 to Highland daily going to work & from work which makes 

it more difficult to come & go from the residential a~2;now. The school buses run through these three 

dead end streets with the width of the streets barely ~ feet. This already dangerous for the school 

students & residents' living presently in the area must less, add additional cars & people for such a small 

area. "rhe elderly mostly occupy these three streets with limited hearing & eye sight. This creates 

excessive concerns and more danger for the area such as' accidents. The four way intersection across the 

railroad tracks is backed up all throughout the day & night time with cars on both sides of Highland & 

the railroad tracks. The area is a dangerous traffic concern without additional traffic added to the 

problem that exists. Iv~ t.l6 o h(JYe--r:IOl>d/~..j-c/;u,v~ ~l(l~~ 



~G~ t\)~ \q \l\ ~Vl\ 

~~ /1lr I~ ~ 
5~ WQ.V b jllJ~ ~ .51­

)7 /2- Arc ~ <:)1/ 








